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ISLAND

PUBLIC NOTICE:

Invitation to Bid for Island Metro Transit Bus Shelter Replacement Project

The City of South Padre Island is soliciting an Invitation to Bid (ITB) until 2:00 pm on
October 20, 2022, from experienced contractors to construct the foundations and ADA
accessibility for the bus shelter replacement project and install 17 bus shelters in Port Isabel and

South Padre Island. The ITB packet is available on the City’s website at www.myspi.org.

Hand Delivery to: Mail to: Ship to (FedEx, UPS, DHL):
4601 Padre Blvd. 4601 Padre Blvd. 4601 Padre Blvd.
South Padre Island, TX 78597 South Padre Island, TX 78597 South Padre Island, TX 78597

The City of South Padre Island reserves the right to reject any or all responses.


http://www.myspi.org

